

## **BOARD OF LICENSING COMMISSIONERS**

Kathleen M. McCarthy, Chair, Dina E. Conlin, Gloria M. Gavris
1000 Commonwealth Avenue
Newton, MA 02459
Telephone 617-796-1420 Fax 617-552-7063
TDD/TTY 617-796-1089 Email Licensing@newtonma.gov

## NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING AND REQUEST FOR PUBLIC COMMENT

October 28, 2016

To All Interested Parties:

The City of Newton Board of License Commissioners is considering whether to revise their regulations to permit the practice of what is commonly known as bring your own beverage, or BYOB, in the City's restaurants. To better gauge whether allowing BYOB would best serve the community, the Board will be holding meetings open to public commentary in October and November. The Board is seeking public opinion from all stakeholders and welcomes input for discussion.

The next meeting to discuss BYOB will take place on Tuesday, November 29, 2016 from 6:30pm-7:30pm and will be held in the City Hall Cafeteria.

Comments may also be submitted in writing via email or regular mail for consideration by the Board. Written comments will be read aloud at the meeting and may be sent to licensing @newtonma.gov or Board of License Commissioners, 1000 Commonwealth Avenue, Newton Centre, MA 02459.

Very truly yours,

City of Newton Board of License Commissioners Kathleen M. McCarthy, Chair Dina E. Conlin Gloria M. Gavris